
 

Year 6 Autumn 1 Half Term Bulletin 

Welcome to Year 6.  This term, our enquiry question is ‘How does war affect children?’  We will be 

comparing a variety of wars throughout history, focusing on children’s experiences.  Our core texts 

this term will be: ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ and ‘Rose Blanche.’  There will be an Evacuee themed 

curriculum enrichment day during Autumn 2. Children will be asked to come to school in costume on 

this day (date TBC.)  

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be completed and handed in on the following 

Thursday. Please see page 5 of Pupil Passport.  

PE is every Monday afternoon. Children can wear PE kit to school on PE days. Please see page 2 of 

Pupil Passport for PE kit information.   

Friday 8th September – PE afternoon (additional PE session.) 

Friday 15th September– House Hustings (children will need to prepare a speech before this date, 

using the House Captain job description letter.) 

Wednesday 20th September 5pm – 6pm Year 6 parent information meeting followed by Kingswood 

meeting. 

Friday 6th October – PE afternoon (additional PE session.) 

Sunday 15th October – Wednesday 18th October Kingswood residential  

 

 

 

 


